January 25, 1973

Mr. Haig Markarian
4 Fairview Road
Ténefly, N.J., 07670

Dear Mr. Markarian:

Thank you for your remittance of
$1,000.- represemting the last pay-
ment on your very generous $10,000
Godfather pledge.

I personally wish to express my thanks

and appreciation for your kind words

of encouragement. There is a work to be
done and I try to do my best.® However,
neither I, nor my colleagues could have
achieved what is done without the support
of wonderful people like yourself. I

only wish that all pledgors would handle
their promises as promptly and as regular-
ly as you without the need of constant re-
minders which sometimes remain unheeded.

Thank you again and may you and your family
enjoy a Peaceful, Healthy and Prosperous
Year. ’

Sincerely,

Haik Kavookjian
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